April 12, 2014

City of Rio Dell
Jim Stretch, City Manager
675 Wildwood Ave.

Rio Deii, CA 95562

Dear Mr. Stretch;

Re. PRA Administrative Investigation For Police Department report

The city has contracted with Stokes & Associates for an “Administrative investigation for Police

Department” report which was paid for on 3/27, as cited in the 4/10/14 check register attached to the

4/15/14 city council agenda packet. We request a copy of the completed investigation report. The

investigative report is a public record when it is complete and it can be presumed by the payment to

Stokes & Associates that the final report has been submitted as well as its invoice. We have previously

established, beyond any doubt, that investigative reports are public records that are subject to

disclosure (Wolff v. City of Rio Dell CV120162). Redacting the names of reporting parties or witnesses is

certainly expected however the names of any city employee or public official, of this or any other

jurisdiction, is subject to disclosure.

Thank you,
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Sharon L. Wolff

steve@riodelltimes.com

3 Painter St.
Rio Dell, CA 95562

Cc: Russell Gans, City Attorney
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Steven L. Wolff



